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This Special Issue is dedicated to examining and
discussing the unique impact on children and families of
having a family member in prison. Whilst attention is now
moving to focus on this very important issue, there is still
limited research about what type of support family
members of prisoners need, and what impact familial
imprisonment has in both the short and long terms.
Furthermore, limited research has considered the
intersectionality of the needs of families of prisoners
that cut across issues related to mental health, gender,
ethnicity, poverty, and social disadvantage. Addressing
these issues will provide an important contribution to
this area of research and practice.
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Social Sciences is an international open access peer-
reviewed journal publishing the latest research across
all disciplines of the social sciences including
anthropology, criminology, economics, education,
geography, history, law, linguistics, political science,
psychology, social policy, social work, sociology and
related areas. The journal is especially interested in
interdisciplinary research, and aims to facilitate the
interaction and communication between different social
scientific disciplines. The journal welcomes
conventional length articles as well as shorter Research
Notes or short articles, as long as they meet the
journal’s standards of quality and originality.
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